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Digital Debrief Café - Year 4 Parents, Carers and Grandparents 
 
 
 
 
       
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to launch this year’s Digital Debrief Café programme for Year 4 parents, carers and grandparents, and 
look forward to welcoming you into our school. Our Digital Debrief Café sessions will explore some of the ICT/digital 
skills we teach the children at school, show you some of the IT platforms we use as well as highlighting internet safety. 
During these interactive, one hour sessions, you and your child will have the opportunity to enjoy fun, engaging 
IT/digital activities in a relaxed, informal atmosphere. An emphasis will also be placed on helping you to develop your 
child’s IT/digital skils at home and, as always, we will be available to offer you any help, support and guidance you need. 
Please don’t worry if IT isn’t your thing!        
 
Our Digital Debrief Café sessions will take place on six Friday afternoons throughout the next term between 2.15 p.m. 
and 3.15 p.m. in our Community Partnerships Room where tea, coffee and refreshments will be available. They will be 
led by a different Year 4 teacher each week.The first cycle of Digital Debrief Café sessions will be held on the dates 
below: 
 
Friday May 2nd 
Friday May 9th 
Friday May 16th 
 
If you would be interested in coming along to our Digital Debrief Cafe sessions, please complete the slip overleaf and 
return to your child’s teacher. In the event of the Digital Debrief Café programme being oversubscribed, we will repeat 
the programme on the next three Fridays so that all parents and their children have the opportunity to take part. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our Digital Debrief Café sessions and to continuing our positive 
partnership with you.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

Year 4 Teachers 
 

                             Mr. D. Evans                           Miss. B. Jones              Mrs. H. Pugh               Mrs. Y. Fletcher  
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Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s teacher: 
 
 
 
I, ___________________________, Parent/Carer/Grandparent of _______________________  
 
 
Class______ am interested in attending the programme of Digital Debrief Café sessions.  
 
I understand that if the programme is oversubscribed, I will have the opportunity to take part 
when it is repeated throughout the year. 
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